
Subject: Hollywood Media District Annual Planning Report Approved
From: Clerk NBIDs
Date: 01/24/2017 03:55 PM
To: lisa@mediadistrict.org
CC: Rita.Moreno@lacity.org

Congratulations, we like to inform you that the Hollywood Media District annual planning report has been approved.

Attached is the approved clerk report

For questions or comments, please contact the B.I.D. analyst, Rita Moreno: Rita.Moreno@lacity.org 

Thank you,

Office of the City Clerk 
Business Improvement Districts (BIDs)
City of Los Angeles
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